
Dear Fellow Families:  

October means Grandparents & Grandfriends Day at Our Lady Star of the Sea School and this year we’re 

looking forward to another awesome day for our children and their guests.  

The event is scheduled for: Thursday, October 25, 2018  

9am Mass in the Parish Church – 10am Continental Breakfast & Entertainment – 11am Classroom Visits 

Please note there will be an early dismissal with no aftercare. 

 

• Please have your children invite their grandparents or a special relative or friend to come enjoy 

the day with them—invitations are available electronically online and in the Wednesday folder 

today.   

 

• If your child will not be able to have a guest, please ask a grandparent or someone to write a 

letter to your student(s) so they can open them during the classroom visit portion of the day. Be 

sure to note the student’s name and grade on the letters so they can be delivered.  The letters 

can be: 

o Mailed to OLSS School, PO Box 560, Solomons, Maryland 20688 

o E-mailed to OLSSSchool@comcast.net 

o Faxed to the school at 410.326.9478  

 

• Volunteers are needed – this is a simple and fun way to earn hours, meet other parents and 

have fun!  

o Set-up starting at 7:30 am  

o Serving and maintaining the buffet and coffee bar during the event  

o Clean-up finishing by 12:00pm  

o Contributions of breakfast dishes, fruits, coffee, creamers, juice and tea 

▪ This event is always a big one—to ensure we have enough, we are asking each 

family to consider donating a food item and/or time to the continental 

breakfast portion of this event.  

▪ A donation counts towards volunteer hours. Donations can be dropped off in 

carline on the 13th starting at 7:30am.    

Please let us know if you can help during the event, have questions or can contribute to the breakfast, 

by sending us an e-mail or by signing up online. We look forward to making this year’s event a wonderful 

success.  

 

Sincerely,  

Ryan & Heather McGaffin 

mcgaffinfam@gmail.com  or 443.342.8979 

mailto:mcgaffinfam@gmail.com

